
TUXEDO IS AWARDED 

$6,000 GRANT! 
 

 

Tuxedo Union Free School District has been awarded a  

$6,000 Grant by the Gene Haas Foundation! This grant is to 

support scholarships and NIMS credentialing for students 

interested in STEM based opportunities and manufacturing 

programs. The scholarships will be given to students currently 

enrolled in or willing to enroll in a machining based training 

and/or engineering program at the postsecondary level. 

Students at the George F. Baker High School were presented 

the check by Kathy Looman, Foundation Administrator of the 

Gene Haas Foundation and Marty McGill, Vice President of 

Allendale Machinery Systems.  

                                                       Thank you to the Gene Haas Foundation for this wonderful opportunity!! 

              
Pictured left to right: Marty McGill (VP Allendale Machinery Systems), Dustin LaBar, Kathy Looman 

(Gene Haas Foundation Administrator), Andrew Hekl, Ashley Scanlon, Cameron Tomasovich, Nathan 

Cooper, Marco Margotta, Matthew Voss, Edwin Ramos-Vazquez. 


